MBAs meet with U.S. Embassy official in
Argentina

October 15, 2014

As part of their Global Leadership Latin America trip, the second-year MBA class
visited the U.S. Embassy in Buenos Aires on Oct. 14, 2014, where they met with
Economic Counselor Tim Stater (A&S '82), the No. 2 U.S. official in Argentina. The
MBA class spent a week in Argentina taking classes, visiting companies, working on
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consulting projects and engaging in social and cultural activities designed to expand
their knowledge and appreciation of international business. Photo courtesy of U.S.
Embassy in Buenos Aires.
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